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An environmental awareness workshop for underprivileged children studying at Bry-Air and DRI Pathshala was organised on 
June 9, 2018, in Dharam Colony and Caterpuri. Almost 100 students from both the schools participated in the event and were 
educated about socially responsible and eco-friendly environmental practices.

The programme included an interactive learning activity where volunteers and children rolled seed balls from a mixture of 
different seeds, soil material and compost. Furthermore, students engaged in a discussion on planet conservation and a 
variety of topics related to preserving natural resources. At the end of the 
occasion, each child received a Tulsi Plant, encouraging them to 
promote a green world.
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Bry-Air and DRI have been making an ongoing effort 
towards raising awareness about cleanliness and 
hygiene, as well as promoting green consciousness 
through various activities and initiatives.


	Page 3

